
 

February 15, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mike Burgess, Chairperson 

House Committee on Government Efficiency 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Burgess: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2676 by House Committee on Government Efficiency 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2676 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 As recommended by the Governor’s Office of the Repealer, HB 2676 would repeal KSA 

79-409, which states that if a land owner neglects or refused to furnish a description of a tract of 

land when requested by the county clerk, the county surveyor would provide the information.  

The cost of the survey would be reported to the county clerk and added to the property taxes. 

 

 HB 2676 is of a technical nature; therefore, enactment of HB 2676 would have no fiscal 

effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


